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Flood Update 

 

Tamawood advises that at this stage all building sites, that have been able to be inspected, 

have not been significantly affected by flood waters. Some homes under construction have 

received minor storm damage, but nevertheless, any damage is covered under our insurance 

policy and rectification work has commenced. 

 

All offices, including sales offices, other than Jimboomba are operational and flood insurance 

cover is in place. 
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